
To whom this may concern: 

I am writing today to respectfully request that you keep our medical freedoms in place by voting NO on HB-3063. 
Mandating vaccines is a bad idea and infringes on parental rights. Oregon is not a nanny state and we aren't 
interested in becoming one. Oregon is a place where people think for themselves, and where we open our arms to 
ALL families--fully vaccinated, partially vaccinated, and, yes, even unvaccinated.  

Robust health doesn't come from a vial or a pill or a bottle (though that can certainly help.) Robust health comes from 
a variety of factors, including exclusive breastfeeding, access to clean drinking water, and avoidance of toxins. Not a 
single case of measles has spread in ANY school in Oregon. Furthermore, Only 2.6% of students in K-12 are 100% 
UNVACCINATED so that means of the people who filed an exemption, 66% of them partially vaccinated their kids! 

We ask Oregon lawmakers to vote NO on HB-3063. We don't want to bar children from school based on their 
parents' decisions. Furthermore, health decisions need to be made in the privacy of a doctor's office, not in the state 
legislature. This bill to end religious and philosophical freedom is discriminatory, unnecessary, and un-American. 

Coercing medical procedures is wrong. Discriminating against people for their religious and philosophical beliefs is 
also wrong. Denying over 31,000 children a public education is wrong and irresponsible. 

Please vote NO on HB-3063! 

With great hope for a free future, 

Celina Green 

Portland, OR 
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